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17 September 2007 Reg No: WO157-01 

re: Notice in accordance with Section 49(2)(b) of the Waste Management Acts 1996 
to 2005, in respect of a Waste Licence issued to Greenstar Holdings Limited for the 
Ballyauvroe Residual Landfill facility at Ballyguyroe North, Mallow, County Cork. 

Dear Mr. Burke 

I refer to the Agency’s letter issued to your company dated 11 September 2007 
regarding your request for an extension of the three year time period specified in 
Section 49 of the above Act. 

I am to advise that following review our letter of 11 September 2007, I am issuing 
you with the attached revised letter in order to give clarity in this matter. 

Regards 

Kehoe 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & 
Resource Use 

Enc. 
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17 September 2007 Reg No: WO157-01 

re: Notice in accordance with Section 49(2)(b) of the Waste Management Acts 1996 
to 2005. in respect of a Waste Licence issued to Greenstar Holdings Limited for the 
Ballyguyroe Residual Landfill facility at Ballymyr oe North, Mallow, County Cork. 

Dear Mr. Burke 

I refer to your letter received 16 August 2007 in accordance with Section 49 of the 
Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 2005 seeking an extension of the three year time 
period specified. 

I am to advise that the Agency has considered your request and decided in accordance 
with Section 49(2)(b) of the Acts, to grant an extension for a period of three years. 
The period specified will now end on 17 November 2010. Where the activity to 
which the waste licence relates has not been substantially commenced, the licence 
shall cease to have effect on the expiry of this period. Notwithstanding this the 
licensee may make an application to the Agency to extend the period specified in 
accordance with Section 49(2)(b) before the 17 November 2010. 

This decision was made having regard to the reasons outlined in your letter dated 16 
August 2007. 

Yours sincerely 

@ ? L w  
Ann Kehoe 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & 
Resource Use 


